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110 Waterman Avenue * Mount Dora, Florida 32757 = Phone (904) 383-4414

TO: Whom It May Concern

From: Dr. L. J. Kiernan, DMD

Re: Granger Construction

1.

I utilized the services of Granger Construction as contractor to build our
dental office at 110 Waterman Avenue, Mt. Dora, Florida, which was
completed on 30 June 1995.

I was EXTREMELY pleased with their services, and the high quality of work
provided by their sub-contractors. Our modern dental building proved to be a
very complicated plumbing and electrical design, constructed within a
confined foundation perimeter and floor plan. The outstanding construction
quality and overall design has received praise from many of our patients and
fellow professionals in the community. Furthermore, the overall construction
costs were slightly less than projected, and the occupancy date was ahead of
schedule. :

After occupying and utilizing this building for the past eight years, I can
honestly state that I would not change any aspect of either the design or the
construction quality/materials, if constructing the same office today. I
certainly would NOT desire to utilize any other contractor for such a project
(and I have heard enough “horror stories” from other professionals in the past

eight years).

I most highly recommend Granger Construction for both commercial and
residential construction.

Sincerely,

110 Waterman Ave
Mt. Dora, FL. 32757
(352)383-4414
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